

May 10, 2021

Dear Customer,

Please be aware that due to rapidly rising manufacturing and transportation costs we are announcing a price increase for thermal paper effective with all orders shipping May 17, 2021. A price increase of 12% will be applied to all grades and weights of Koehler thermal paper to help offset the continuous rise in overall costs. I will be in contact with you to discuss the announcement. We appreciate your continued support for Koehler paper products.

Sincerely,

Steve Graves

General Manager